
 

 

 

 

2 August 2022 

 

Excellency, 

We have the honor to share with you Interim Report of the high-level panel of experts on 

a multidimensional vulnerability index (MVI) and to request that it be circulated to member States. 

This Interim Report is the first of two deliverables in the Panel’s Terms of Reference. 

Member States are also hereby invited to review and to submit comments in writing on the 

report. The Secretariat will provide details and the guidelines for Member States to submit their 

comments on the document. 

We look forward to receiving member States views on the Panel’s work.  

 

 


